
 
“Music Week” was a lot of fun, and we certainly got everyone up  moving and dancing all around. 

On Monday, our friends from RTK came to camp to do karaoke with the campers.  As you might have 

guessed, we heard a lot of Taylor Swift songs.  We also had some fun in the gym with Mr. Ryan playing 

Musical Chairs. 

On Tuesday, we welcomed back Miss Donna to do Zumba with the campers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Club Rec, many of our camper’s favorite days—was held on 

Wednesday.  Again RTK came back and transformed our All 

Purpose Room into a night club.  DJ’s Madison D., Ryan, and 

Mr. Philip got the crowd up playing Dance Charades, Freeze 

Dance, Group by Group Dance Off, more Karaoke and much 

more. We took a break in the action to enjoy some pizza 

from Natale’s.  YUMM 



 

 



 On Thursday, we welcomed back Mark Rust to camp.  He showed the campers how to play the spoons, got 

them up and dancing to songs like  Cotton Eye Joe, and he had the help of some campers to  demonstrate 

the movements of certain animals in a song.  He also surprised our staff by joining in on the end of the day 

staff meeting and singing “You are my Sunshine” to the staff. 

 



 Finally on Friday, we played “Name that Tune” while campers “sported” their favorite sports team jerseys.  

Of course with such beautiful weather, we had to have popsicles outside. 

 



 Also on Tuesday of this week, we had some fun collecting boxes of cereal and doing a dominoes chain of 

cereal boxes.  With Mr. Ryan’s help, we were able to spell out “Rec” and then gather to watch as we 

launched the Dominoes Chain.  We collected  113 boxes of cereal and then donated it all to the local 12 

Baskets Food Bank.  I want to share with you the letter  we received from Reverend McGrath thanking us 

for the donation. 

Dear LHT Recreation Campers, 

Thank you so much for your wonderful donation of more than 110 boxes of cereal to Twelve Baskets Food Pantry. Your contri-
bution will help feed hungry families and kids in our community. Twelve Baskets is a shared project sponsored by First Presby-
terian Church of Stirling, Meyersville Presbyterian Church, All Saints’ Episcopal Church, and LHT Community Resource Office. 

I’m sorry I couldn’t be there for your Cereal Dominos event, but I saw a video of it. It looked like a lot of fun! Good job, every-
one. 

I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer. Again, thank you for thinking of Twelve Baskets Food Pantry. 

Blessings, Vicki+ 

The Rev. Victoria G. McGrath, Rector 

All Saints’ Episcopal Church 

Thank you everyone for your gener-
ous donations.  Many families got to 
enjoy the cereal at this week’s distri-
bution at the Food Pantry. 

This is just one of those things that 
always shows us just how special Long 
Hill is, and what a great community 
we are part of. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you everyone for sharing your 
campers with us this week.  We hope to 
see you back next week, but if not… 

We hope you enjoy the rest of your sum-
mer. 

Your 2024 Summer Rec Camp Staff 

 

 

 


